The Village of Cold Spring Historic District Review Board will hold its regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, June 9, 2010 at 8:00pm in the Village Hall, 85 Main St. Cold Spring. The agenda is as follows:

New Business:

Eric Worth, 173 Main St. (gutters)

Beth Sigler (Sigler Henderson Studio), 14 Stone St. (shed)

Cold Spring United Methodist Church (Joe Barbaro), 216 Main St. (sign)

Michael Rapalje, 7 Cherry St. (porch)

Louis Mejia (Karim Taylor), 9 Furnace St. (windows)

Kathleen Foley & John Hedlund, 2 Locust Ridge (roof, chimney, gutters & porch)

AL Zgolinski, 23 Market St. (renewal of Certificate of Appropriateness for shed)